

## Jumping Committee Summary of Business February 6th ,2024

The EV Jumping committee met on February 6th, 2024, and is pleased to submit the following summary of business.

JVC AGM	The Jumping Victoria Committee recently held its Annual General Meeting (AGM), where several significant changes took place within the committee. These changes have generated a sense of excitement and anticipation for the future of the committee. The new committee members bring fresh perspectives and expertise, suggesting a positive trajectory for the organization. Overall, the outcome of the AGM signals a period of growth and innovation for the Jumping Victoria Committee, and stakeholders can look forward to the exciting developments ahead.
Young Ambassador Program	The Young Ambassador Program recently provided an update on its progress during a business meeting. The update highlighted that applications for the program have been extended until March, allowing more young individuals to participate. Additionally, the review process for applications is set to take place in the first few weeks of March, indicating that the selection of candidates is underway. Furthermore, there have been amendments made to the training days and scheduling of the program, likely to optimize the experience for participants. Coaches are also expected to be selected shortly, suggesting that preparations for the program are progressing smoothly. Overall, these updates indicate a commitment to enhancing the Young Ambassador Program and providing valuable opportunities for young individuals involved.
Entry Check and Results Procedures	The Jumping Victoria Committee had a discussion on Entry Check and Results Procedures. Action items included developing clearer guidelines and exploring technological solutions and transparent collaboration with affiliates and members. Overall, the discussion aimed to enhance the efficiency and accuracy of entry procedures to improve the experience for all involved.